
BOROUGH	OF	EDDYSTONE	

BOROUGH	COUNCIL	WORKSHOP	MINUTES	

																																																																											October	5,	2020	

																																																																																7:00	P.M.	

The	Borough	of	Eddystone	Borough	Council	met	on	the	above	date	and	time	by	Zoom	with	the	following	
members	present:		Council	President	William	Stewart,	Vice	President	Robert	Yannuzzi,	Councilmembers	
Chris	Sprague,	Justin	Hartline,	and	Stanley	Sigda.		Also	present	were	Mayor	Allen	Reeves,	Borough	
Engineer	Lisa	Catania,	Brinker	Simpson	Donna	Stilwell	and	Solicitor	Peter	Amuso.		Absent	Council-Karen	
Reeves,	Beth	Gross.	

President	Stewart	called	the	meeting	to	order	followed	by	Roll	Call.	

President	Stewart	requested	Council	to	suggest	what	they	prefer	during	COVID	,	Council	will	now	hold	
only	Regular	Council	Meetings	until	the	New	Year,	no	workshop	meetings.	

UPCOMING	PUBLIC	MEETINGS/EVENTS:	

11/09/2020								6	PM	Council	Executive	Session	Zoom	

11/09/2020								7	PM	Council	Regular	Meeting	Zoom	

ENGINEERS	REPORT:	

Lisa	Catania’s	printed	report		

RIGHT	TO	KNOW	SUBMISSIONS		

All	up	to	date	as	of	today	until	monthly	reports	approved	at	Council	Meeting	10/12/2020	



PUBLIC	COMMENT:	

Randy	Perry,	1116	E.	8th	Street,	announced	that	he	will	work	with	Kaci	from	Rec	Board	with	donating	
Halloween	costumes	on	10/12/2020	at	Lighthouse	Hall.	

COMMITTEE	REPORTS	

President	Stewart	reported	from	the	Civil	Service	as	Eddystone	Police	Department	is	currently	accepting	
police	applications,	October	26,	2020	physicals	at	Delaware	Community	College	and	October	28,	2020	
for	the	written	exams	at	Joe	Hughes	Hall.	

Solicitor	Peter	Amuso	updated	Labor	Negotiations	will	be	in	Executive	Session	10/12/2020.	

Councilman	Sprague	updated	that	the	Planning	Commission	met	in	September	and	the	Zoning	Hearing	
Board	met	last	month	as	well	for	possible	new	business.	

Borough	Manager	Dawn	Jones	requested	safety	boots	reimbursements	for	the	Streets	Department	and	
suggests	Red	Wing	account	for	the	Streets	Department	to	be	able	to	ensure	work	safety	boots	and	
account	info	to	be	shared	with	Council	next	week.	Also,	Fee	Schedule	update	requested	for	$250	Fine	for	
work	without	a	permit	and	$250	Fine	for	work	without	Eddystone	Contractors	License.	

Borough	Engineer	Lisa	Catania	would	like	to	form	the	291	Task	Force	of	8-10	people	by	December	2020	
and	suggests	a	member	from	Planning,	several	from	local	businesses.	Councilman	Chris	Sprague	asked	to	
be	a	part	of	the	Task	Force.	Lisa	also	requested	a	Street	Light	Finance	Meeting	this	week	with	Brinker	
Simpson.	

Motion	made	by	Chris	Sprague;	2nd	by	Rob	Yannuzzi	.		Motion	carries	5-0.	

Submitted	by,	

Borough	Manager	

Borough	of	Eddystone	


